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Office of the 

Minister 

Ministry of 
Energy 

416/965-4286 	 Queen's Park 

Telex 	 Toronto Ontario 
Enrgy Tor 
06-217-880 

July 11, 1979 

Dear Mr. Swaigen: 

Thank you for your letter of June 
25 and the enclosed copy of the Founda-
tion's "Response to Perspectives on Access 
to Sunlight." 

The report will be reviewed care- 
fully by the Ministry, and, needless to 
say, your interest is very much appreciated. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr. John Swaigen 
General Counsel 
Canadian Environmental Law 
Research Foundation 
Suite 303, 1 Spadina Crescent 
Toronto, Ontario 
M5S 2J5 

cc Dianne Saxe 
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